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Telephone: +61 24227 6053 | Dear Brent,
Facsimile: +61 2 9896 0544
Re: Air Quality Statement — 55 Martin Road. Badgerys Creek
Visit our website at:

WRSHCABOWERTICREORA | | thic |atter provides a review of the Air Quality Impact Statement (Report no.

E-mail: 171127_AQIA_Rev3) prepared by Benbow Environmental dated February 2018 in relation to a
admin@benbowenviro.com.au e L .
modification application to alter the layout of the site.

The figure below shows the original location of the building and stockpiles in red in contrast to
the proposed modification.
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The sources considered in the assessment were:
e Building; and
e Stockpiles.

The locations of these sources are only slightly different and would not significantly alter the results.

The emission rates from the building were calculated based on quantity of material processed. This is
not changing as part of the proposal, therefore the impacts from the building will not change.

The stockpile emission rates were based on the size of the stockpiles. The size of the material storage
area is marginally larger, which would not significantly alter the results.

Therefore it is confirmed that the original Air Quality Impact Statement (Report no. 171127 _AQIA_Rev3)
is still applicable to the development. Remodelling and amending the original report is not considered
warranted.

Yours faithfully,
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Emma Hansma R T Benbow
Senior Engineer Principal Consultant
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